
Composting Education Program Monthly Meeting 

September 21, 2024 

Martial Cottle Park, 11:15 am to noon 

Special Presentation: Pam created a Jeopardy Game from attending the Landscape Native Garden 
course given by Frank Nicoli from Foothill College in August 

Someone visited the parcel, left the gate unlocked and open, and didn’t turn the lock tumbler 
before entering.  Please remember to turn the tumble at the very least, before you enter the parcel. 
Best practice when you are alone is to also lock yourself in. 

We are replacing the tattered fence banner for the Demo site. A survey went out for everyone to 
review and comment; closes tomorrow 

Do we want to host guests on the parcel during Fall Festival?  Using A-frame Burma shave signs to 
get folks out there?  If someone signs up on the events list, we will do it 

We have the opportunity to go see Loaves & Fishes biodigester, Victoria will sent that up 

We are receiving at least one 5 gallon bucket each week of food prep scraps from La Estrella, a 
restaurant on Blossom Hill Road.  We had some discussion about commercial versus residential 
food waste disposal, they are different; also, short infomercial on AB2346 

Victoria wants to form small taskforce groups: MCP Steering, Outreach team, Kids Composting 

We brought up the possibility of moving the outdoor MM to indoors at the office during the winter. A 
survey will go out for everyone’s input 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In attendance:  

Chris W, Alyce M, Megan M, Alex L, Mohit M, Pam W 


